
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
47TH FLYING TRAINING WING (AETC) 

MEMORANDUM FOR  47 FTW ALL 

FROM:  47 FTW/CC 

SUBJECT:  Laughlin Air Force Base Travel Policy to Ciudad Acuña, Mexico – Paused For CY25 

Regarding Laughlin Air Force Base Travel Policy to Ciudad Acuña, Mexico Memorandum, 
dated 12 August 2024: All Laughlin Air Force Base military members, to include both 
permanent party and student population, are temporarily prohibited from traveling to Ciudad 
Acuña through the remainder of 2025 under the base travel policy. Following the expiration of this 
memorandum, the threat working group will reconvene to re-evaluate the ability to restore the base 
travel policy to Ciudad Acuña, Mexico. 

TYLER J. ELLISON, Colonel, USAF 
  Commander 

Attachment: 
Laughlin Air Force Base Travel Policy to Ciudad Acuña, Mexico, dated 12 August 2024 
(4 pages) 
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